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For the Attention of

Administration

Environmental Licensing Programme

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use
Environmental Protection Agency
Headquarters

PO Box 3000

Johnstown Castle Estate

Co. Wexford

Dear Mr. Meaney,

Our Ref.:

Direct Dial:

Direct Fax:

Email:

Date:

W0129-03/161013

01 8020523

01 8050525
louise.odonnell@pateltonra.com

16" October 2013

Re.: Murphy Environmental Hollywood Ltd. (MEHL), EPA Ref. W0129-03

In relation to the above Waste Licence Application, we submit additional unsolicited information,

on behalf of the Applicant, as follows:

Site Management

1. A number of changes have been made to the st
Application was lodged with the Agency in Deg@
é’v‘\§

2. The current staffing structure is as follovx@
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structure since the Waste Licence
r 2010%.

= The Facility Manager at HoIIywoo%ds\\(athryn Moonan.

£«
= The Deputy Facility Manager ﬁnma Murphy.

= Rory Murphy is the Operat((ﬁ?s Manager and has responsibility for directing and
controlling incoming vehicles and waste placement in restoration areas.

= The directors of MEHL are: Rory Murphy, Emma Murphy and John Fortune (Non-

Executive Director).

= The company is further supported by its consultant teams for specific engineering,

technical and scientific requirements.

! Reference Section C.1 of the Waste Licence Application (Patel Tonra Ltd., Dec. 2010)
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3. MEHL is cognisant of the significant transition in terms of operations, control and
management skill that will be required to change from an inert site to an integrated waste
management facility, which operates inert, non-hazardous and hazardous landfill cells. It
is also recognised that staff resources at the Hollywood facility have become depleted in
recent years, due to the economic downturn, and the collapse of the construction sector, in
particular, which has impacted on business activity at the existing inert landfill (W0129-
02).

4, In the context of W0129-03 and the establishment of a new integrated waste management
facility, MEHL recognises the requirement to re-build its staffing and management
structures at the facility, to ensure the development and operation of an effective and
compliant facility. To this end, MEHL will recruit additional staff with the requisite technical
knowledge or qualifications to operate the facility and comply with the EPA Waste Licence.

5. The facility’s management team and operational staff will be competent on the basis of
education, skills, training and experience. Specialist consultancy expertise will be
acquired, as appropriate.

6. New staffing structures, as well as financial provision and related commitments, will be put
in place by the licensee prior to the commencement of waste activities under any amended
Waste Licence.
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If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to conf\@ct@%.
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Louise O'Donnell &

Director, Patel Tonra Ltd. QOQ
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